From: 


Date:

To: Office of the Governor
The Honorable David Y. Ige
Governor, State of Hawaii
Executive Chambers
State Capitol
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813
Phone: (808) 586-0034
Fax: (808) 586-0006


To: Office of the Mayor
Mayor Harry Kim
Hilo: Hawai‘i County Building
25 Aupuni St., Hilo, Hawai‘i 96720


Dear Governor Ige and Mayor Kim:

As a resident of Hawaii, I would like to express my support of the Thirty Meter Telescope (TMT) on Mauna Kea. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The majority of Hawaii and the world support TMT in Hawaii. Allowing further protest only harms all of Hawaii. 

I urge you to immediately enforce the rule of law to clear the roads and allow the authorized transport of materials and supplies needed to start and complete the construction.

Any further delay will only continue to negatively affect the Hawaii economy.


Sincerely,






